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The Field shoot for 2020 did not take place, this due to the Covid 19 pandemic. I felt that I could not guarantee a fully safe shoot at this time of the year. I know that there were Field shoots being held in other parts of the country, but these shoots had the advantage of a lot more space for parking and more hours of daylight. This was important because, the groups were given different arrival times to turn up, shoot and leave as soon has they finished. With Panther’s ground being a densely wooded area, we would lose daylight a lot quicker and it would be unfair to those archers shooting later and as well as becoming unsafe to shoot.
We hope to be organising a field competition for 2021, please keep 3rd October free.
Stay safe


Paul Clark
Field Tournament Organiser
ECAA
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